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Subject Assessment of the ¡nformation provided in your letter of January 14,2016

Dear Mr Storchevoy,

The Dutch Safety Board has received yourletterdated January 14,2016 in good orderand has
carefully considered the subjects raised by you. For a detailed response, I refer to the Appendix to this
letter.

The Dutch Safety Board concludes, w¡th reference to paragraph 5.13 of ICAO Annex 13, that none of
the information provided can be regarded as new and significant evidence.

Yo

T.H.J. Joustra
Chairman, Dutch Safety Board

CC: M. Costa, lnternational CivilAviation Organization




